
 
 

April 3, 2020 

 

To:  Engineering Teams 

From:  Dan Merkh, Public Works Director 

  

Re:  Addendum No. 2 for 2020 Stormwater Master Plan RFQ 

 

Revising Addendum No. 1: The City of Edgerton is revising the submission requirements for the 
2020 Stormwater Master Plan RFQ for a digital-only submission.  Edgerton City Hall has closed 
to the public, so teams should remit responses in an email to KBanks@edgertonks.org with the 
subject line “RFQ response-2020 Stormwater Master Plan.”  Our email servers have an 
attachment size limitation of 25 MB.  If your submission should be larger, please email (same 
address as above) a link to your own hosted cloud/FTP/file sharing service for City Staff to 
download.   

The deadline remains unchanged. The emails with attachments or links to download need to be 
received by that time. 

 

We have received a question about Edgerton’s current CIP list. Please see the current list as 
approved by Edgerton City Council at https://edgertonks.org/wp-content/uploads/10-24-19-Council-
Packet.pdf. 
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